


will be able to add your concerns to an upcoming Council/Committee Agenda. This will ensure that
all Members of Council will be able to see your correspondence. To submit correspondence to the
City Clerk, please see the following link: https://www.hamilton.ca/council-committee/council-
committee-meetings/request-speak-committee-council
 
Additionally, I suggest submitting your correspondence to the Administrator for the Police Services
Board. This will ensure that your correspondence is seen by the Police Services Board and its
Members for consideration. To submit correspondence to the Administrator for the Police Services
Board, please see the following link: https://hamiltonpolice.on.ca/about/police-services-board
 
Sincerely,
Marco, on the behalf of,
 
Paul Szachlewicz
Legislative Assistant
Office of Mayor Fred Eisenberger
City of Hamilton
 

71 Main Street West, 2nd Floor
Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5
905-546-2489
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication and attached material is intended for the
use of the individual or institution to which it is addressed and may not be distributed, copied or
disclosed to any unauthorized persons. This communication may contain confidential or personal
information that may be subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of
Privacy Act or the Personal Health Information Protection Act. If you have received this
communication in error, please return this communication to the sender and permanently delete
the original and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you for your co-operation and
assistance.
 
The lobbying of members of the City of Hamilton’s Mayor, Council and Senior Management Team
are subject to the City’s Lobbyist Registry By-law. It’s the responsibility of lobbyists to register their
lobbying activity. For more information about the Lobbyist Registry please visit
www.hamilton.ca/lobbyistregistry.
 

From: Selena Visser  
Sent: September 17, 2020 11:29 AM
To: Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Stance on De-Funding Police
 
Good Afternoon Mayor Eisenberger and Councillor Collins,



 
I’m writing regarding the debate about de-funding police in the City of Hamilton.
 
My family and I moved form Toronto to Stoney Creek 11 years ago.  We are home-owners
(taxpayers), residents, supporters of local businesses, my husband works in Hamilton and our
daughter attends .  In essence we are invested in the present and future of this city.
 
Especially since the start of covid we have seen an increase in thefts, shootings, drug use, trafficking
and assaults.  Now is not the time to take funding from our police force.  We don’t need a decrease
in funding at this time.  What would be more prudent is an increase in funding.
 
Please don’t allow a small, loud group of Hamiltonians speak for the majority of residents.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Selena
 
Selena Visser   

 
 

 
 


